May 2020 First Watch

Happy Spring fellow Adirondack Members!
~Thank you to Tom Carmel for putting together our recent Fourth Watch newsletter, which was emailed due to the Corona pandemic. If you did not receive that, please let me know and I will send you a copy. Also, you can find it on our chapter website https://acbs-adc.org/newsletter/  In the midst of this pandemic, it was a great “pick me up” for our members  to read the articles and enjoy extensive photographs from last summer. 
~A reminder - we have postponed, and hopefully will reschedule all chapter events through June, but will be holding our ZOOM Board meeting on June 1st, 7pm. We will be discussing Summer plans, pending the status of Corona and the guidelines at that time. As usual, I will email you an agenda two weeks prior. Please join us !
As we continue to endure this pandemic, my thoughts go out to you and your family for continued good health.

Seas the day,
Ed Becker
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